
 

 

DATE: November 8, 2017 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Parks & Recreation Commission 
 
FROM:   Manny A. Hernandez, Staff Liaison  
 
SUBJECT:   Dog Park Survey Review and Approval 
 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
A Parks and Recreation Commission subcommittee is working on a dog activity survey that 
is to be released through the City.  Drafts of the questions have been reviewed by the 
Commission at its September and October meetings.  The survey asks questions on a 
fenced-in dog park as well as off-leash usage of existing City parks.  
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The subcommittee is currently working on a survey that will be posted through the City 
website to gather information on public interest in off-leash dog options in Los Altos.  A 
sample survey was created by the sub-committee will be reviewed by the Commission for 
approval.   
 
 
Attachments: 

A. Draft Dog Activity Survey 11/3/17 
 
 


